STAFF FLAT 28A PARK VILLAGE EAST
LONDON NW1 7PZ

Planning Trees 26" May 2022
5 Pancras Square
London

N1C 4AG

Your ref: 2022/1963/T

Dear Sirs

26 PARK VILLAGE EAST - NOTIFICATION OF INTENDED WORKS TO
TREE IN CONSERVATION AREA

We fully support the application to cut down completely the poplar tree in the rear garden
of 26 Park Village East. The tree in question has been unsightly, unstable and, in our
view, potentially dangerous for many years. It would be a relief to have the risk of

damage and personal injury from falling branches removed.

Yours faithfully

Richard Robinow



